
Health and Human Services, 2000-present 
 

 

In 2000 AR 670-1 announced for the first time that army personnel could wear the 

identification badge for the Office of the Secretary of Health and Human Services.  The 2002 

edition of AR 670-1 called out the wearing of the badge temporarily upon assignment to the HHS 

secretary’s office and allowed permanent wear after one year.  Badges come in a large size for 

wear on the right coat and in a small version for wear on a right shirt pocket. 
 


